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Principal: Ms. M. Elliott                        Lisgar Elementary School 

melliott@hwdsb.on.ca                             110 Anson Avenue 

(905)389-1309 
 

From the Principal’s Desk… 

Thank you for all your support as students returned to school and 

throughout reorganization. I know that there are many new 

routines given the pandemic. I am excited to be returning to 

Lisgar for my second year. I look forward to connecting with all 

our students and families throughout the school year.   

Sincerely,  

M. Elliott                                                    

 
Volunteers for Nutrition Program 

Lisgar is fortunate to have a nutrition program that provides healthy 
snacks to students throughout the week.  We currently offer food three 
days a week. Contact the school if you are interested in volunteering 
for approximately an hour in the morning to assist with this program. 
Police checks and proof of double vaccination are necessary. 

 
ATHLETICS:  Lisgar Lions 

Good Luck to the Lisgar Cross Country team (Gr. 6-8) who will be 

participating in the HWDSB meet at Christie Conservation Area on 

Friday October 15th. All students in grades 3-8 will participate in a Cross 

Country run at Lisgar school on Oct. 19, with a rain date of Oct. 20. 

 

Terry Fox Run 

Students are taking part in the Terry Fox run on Friday, Oct. 8, with a rain 

date of Oct. 12.  Donations can be made on-line. Please send a water 

bottle to school with your child. Students will be running in their class 

cohorts at different times throughout the day. 

 

Halloween 

Please stay tuned for further information regarding Halloween activities 

from classroom teachers. 
 

 
 

  

We are LISGAR 

HEAR US R.O.A.R. 

RESPECT, OPTIMISM, ACCEPTANCE, 

RESPONSIBILITY 

 
School Council  

All parents/caregivers are 

welcome. Contact the office if 

you are interested in 

participating. 

 
No Dogs Allowed 

HWDSB policy states that dogs 
are not permitted on school 
property.  Please do not bring 
pets onto school grounds during 
the day or at drop off and pick 
up times.  Thank you for 
understanding. 
 
Daily Covid Screener 
Thanks for remembering to sign 
the calendar daily (grades K-6) 
to indicate that your child has 
passed the Covid screener. 
 
Pumpkin Carving Contest 
Classes will be carving pumpkins 
during the last week of October.  
Pumpkins will be displayed in the 
front lobby for students to 
admire.   
 
ROAR  
We continue to celebrate 
R.O.A.R. (Respect, Optimism, 
Acceptance, Responsibility) at 
Lisgar. This month we are 
focusing on Responsibility.  
Winners will be announced on 
the last Friday of every month. 

Newsletter 
This newsletter will be posted on the 

Lisgar website for future reference:  

www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar 

All future newsletters will be posted on 

the website. Please subscribe to the 

website and you will receive alerts 

regarding new posts on the school 

website. 

 

 


